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Raleigh, NC 
 
The North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services announced today that due to global 
shortages and delay in shipments it was unable to include return envelopes in the monthly mailing of 
the Food and Nutrition Services (FNS) recertifications.  

 
FNS recertifications can be returned to the local Department of Social Services in the following ways: 

• Dropped off at the local Department of Social Services 

• Faxed  

• Mailed using personal envelope. (Address is listed on the top left-hand corner of the 
recertification form) 

 
If you have any other questions about your options for submitting the recertification, contact your local 
Department of Social Services. 
 
 


